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It is with great sadness that I write this week’s newsletter. 
Last weekend, we received the very sad news that one of our 
Bewsey friends, Jean Hinchliffe, had sadly passed away.   

For over 14 years, Jean has given up her own time to help 
Miss Wright run our Knitting Club. During this time, she has 
taught so many children to knit and develop a love of 
knitting. Only this week, two of our older girls came to show 
me some of the knitting and crochet work they had been 
doing at home. This is a testament to the impact that Jean 
has had on our children. 

During Knitting Club, Jean also helped our children to knit 
hats for the babies in the Neonatal Unit at Warrington 
Hospital; she truly was an inspirational woman. She will be 
greatly missed by everyone and our thoughts are with her 
family at this sad time. 
Take care of each other, 
Mrs Bailey  

 

 

 

Road Safety 

As you know, we were contacted by 
Hampton Motors this week. They were 
concerned about some of our children 
when they are walking past the garage 
entrance to get to and from school. Please 
can you remind your child/ren about 
stopping at entrances and driveways and 
checking for any moving vehicles before 
crossing them. Thank you for your 
support with this.    

Tuck Shop 

Just a quick reminder that our tuck shop 
will be open (weather permitting) every 
Friday, outside the main entrance, 
straight after school. All the money raised 
goes straight into our school funds. Tuck 
shop will not be going ahead today due to 
the weather.  

Rosa Day 
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Stars of the week 

Nursery - Elsie M           Nursery - Vasile 

Red - Sai’luhn                    Orange - Talha 

Yellow - Mina           Green - Zunairah 

Blue -  Reuben                   Purple - Loretta 

Silver - Bella                      Gold - Anna 

Diamond - Isabellé           Jade - Umar 

Ruby - Ikjot                        Sapphire - Izabelle 

Topaz - Hamza           Opal - Elizabeth 

Emerald - Alfie                  Amethyst - Jace 

Congratulations to Eva who has been awarded her 
pen licence! 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Awards 

Primrose 

Max 

Tilly 

Nella 

Myla M-F 

Rawa 

 

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

Polite Reminders 

Please Read SchoolPing daily - At least one parent of every 
child needs to be accessing SchoolPing on a regular basis. 
Please ensure you Check the ‘My Messages’ tab as well as 
‘School News’. Individual/class/group messages are found 
there.  

Parent Pay - School is now cashless, payments 
for trips, snacks etc. need to be made via 
ParentPay. Snack payments MUST be paid by 
Monday at 8:30am for the child to receive 
school snack for the week. 

School day - our school day starts at 8.45am. Children should 
be in their classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

Little Links - please remember to complete a registration form 
before your child attends little links (before or after school) 
even if they are only going to be attending once. The forms 
are available at the office, thank you. 

Dates for Your Diary 

Rosa Day - Tuesday 4th February- dress in green  

Reading Drop ins: 

KS1- Monday 10th February at 2.45pm 

KS2 - Tuesday 11th February at 2.45pm 

Gold - Wednesday 12th February at 2.45pm 

Silver - Wednesday 12th February at 2.45pm 

Break the Rules Day – Thursday 13th February 

School breaks up - Friday 14th February at 1pm 
There will be no afternoon nursery or Little Links 

 
School re-opens - Monday 24th February 

 

Attendance 
From 13.01.25 – 17.01.25 

Class %  

Red 94.1 

Orange 100 

Green 95.5 

Yellow 88.1 

Blue 98.5 

Purple 91.2 

Diamond 93.2 

Sapphire 96.8 

Opal 98.0 

Emerald 92.0 

Topaz 100 

Amethyst 96.4 

Jade 94.2 

Ruby 97.1 

Silver 92.2 

Gold 97.7 

Totals 95.4 
 

 

 

We’re back to green – 
fantastic everyone! A 
perfect 100% to both 
Orange and Topaz who 
should feel incredibly 
proud of themselves. Well 
done to all those children 
who braved coughs and 
colds but still came to 
school.  

 

Attendance Update from 
the Local Authority 

The link below will take you to 
the LA updated webpage with 
information about penalty 
notices. There have been 
changes made by the 
Department For Education. 

School attendance | 
warrington.gov.uk 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance

